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DOC21/639808 

SSD-15882721 

 

James Groundwater 

Senior Planning Officer, Key Sites Assessment 

Planning and Assessment Group 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

4 Parramatta Square 

12 Darcy Street 

PARRAMATTA  NSW  2150 

 

Dear Mr Groundwater, 
 
Doran Drive Plaza Precinct State Significant Development proposal (SSD-15882721) 
 
I refer to the email of 29 July 2021 seeking comments from Environment, Energy and Science 
Group (EES) in the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment on the Environmental 
Impact Statement (EIS) for the above. 

EES has reviewed the July 2021 EIS prepared by City Plan Strategy and Development and the 

Flood Impact Assessment prepared by ACE Civil Stormwater Services. EES has no comments on 

these documents. 

Should you have any queries regarding this advice, please contact Richard Bonner, Senior 
Conservation Planning Officer on 9995 6917 or at richard.bonner@environment.nsw.gov.au 
 
Yours sincerely 

30/08/21 

Susan Harrison 

Senior Team Leader Planning 

Greater Sydney Branch 

Biodiversity and Conservation 

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/

